
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome 

We are so excited to welcome all the pupils back and see how they 

have all grown over the summer! It is always a pleasure hearing their 

news and talking about the different activities they all took part in. 

We are confident that they will enjoy this year, particularly because 

they have a classroom situated in the new part of the building. It is all 

very exciting and new! 

 

 

Key Class information 

P.E. will be on a Thursday afternoon. 

Please ensure pupils bring in a change of 

clothes and suitable shoes.  

We encourage all pupils to drink plenty of 

liquid throughout the day. If you wish for 

your child to have juice, please feel free 

to send some in. 

Please send in a suitable snack for pupils 

to eat mid-morning.  

Please send in £1 per week for cooking. 

 

 

Curriculum 

This term is an exciting one as we delve into the world 

of fairytales! We begin our journey with Peter Pan, a 

true classic. We will focus on story settings, 

introductions and guided comprehensions in literacy, 

developing our fictional writing skills.  

Numeracy will see a continuation of our work using 

White Rose Maths. The resources provided through this 

amazing website ensures pupils are learning at a level 

that is appropriate for each individual pupil. We will be 

working on money, length and area throughout the 

term.   

Science this term will look at the basic needs of animals 

including humans, ending with an introduction to food 

chains. Our PSHE lessons will see us working on our 

uniqueness and identifying our strengths. This will 

include the setting of personal goals for each pupil. We 

have a brand new Food and Nutrition room with a new 

teacher too – Alison!   
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Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

28th Sept AJM Wheelchair clinic 

6th Oct School Photographs 

22nd Oct End of Term 

1st Nov Start of New Term 

 

Protea Class Staff 

     
     

Kerryn, Tina, Sarah, Tracey, Joe 
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